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What will we be learning about?

 English – Real Life Superheroes; persuasive texts.

 Phonics – Phase 5 using Bug Club 

Please see the two videos below for support of the phase 3 and 5 sounds

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BNGPletzezE

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bbofM0uZxD4

 Maths – Related facts and missing number problems

 Science – Learning how to create a fair test

 History – Explorers 

 RE – What do Christians learn from stories of Jesus?

 D.T Healthy food; exploring and making dips and smoothies

 Computing – sorting and classifying shapes

 P.E – Dance, gym and games

After half term we will be learning about real life

superheroes and using our learning to create persuasive

arguments and texts. We will look at their uniforms and the

materials used to create them. If you are a doctor, nurse,

fireman, ambulance worker or similar, we’d love for you to

come and talk to the classes about your job.

Penguins and Puffins assisted

police in the search for Beegu.

There was much excitement as

the children found plenty of

evidence (in the form of yellow

flowers) to suggest that Beegu

had been to both Leigh and

Brockham villages.

World Book Day!

This year we are celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7th March. On the day, we invite children to 

come dressed as a favourite book character. We wanted to give you plenty of notice as half term is a 

good time for planning a costume. 

The Half Term has snuck up on us, meaning we are halfway through the year! We hope the break 
brings you all rest, relaxation, and a little more sunshine.
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